Republic of the Philippines
CITY OF CAVITE
Sangguniang Panlungsod

August 1, 2019

City of Cavite
Dear Sir/Madam:

Last, July 18, 2019 the Office of the Sangguniang Panlungsod sent you a letter requesting
to accredit your organization.

Please be informed that the Office of the Sangguniang Panlungsod will issue a Notice of
Call for accreditation to all Civil Society Organizations (CSOs) listed in the final updated
Directory of CSOs.

On August 9, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. your organization is likewise invited to attend the CSO
Conference to be held at the Child and Youth Development Center, DSWD Building, Samonte
Park, Cavite City. The CSO Conference will give you a background on how you can engage on
local governance in the city.

Your presence is earnestly requested.

Thank you and more power!

Very truly yours,

. CRAWFORD, MGM
ecretary to the Sangguniang Panlungsod



